WNYSORC

Western New York - Southern Ontario Repeater Council



http://www.wnysorc.net

W.N.Y.S.O.R.C. P.O. Box 123 Athol Springs, NY 14010-0123 W.N.Y.S.O.R.C. P.O. Box 93074 Newmarket, ON L3Y 8K3

To all WNYSORC members:

Due to the extraordinary circumstances surrounding the Coronavirus or "Covid 19" situation, and the partial closure of the Canada/US border, WNYSORC has decided to cancel the upcoming April meeting to be held in Cheektowaga NY.

Instead, WNYSORC will continue to monitor the situation and is planning to hold the fall meeting in Canada sometime on or about October 18/2020.

Updated information will be posted on the WNYSORC website: https://wnysorc.net/meeting-info as it becomes available.

In the meantime WNYSORC will continue to operate as normal.

Annual repeater updates will continue to be required to renew existing co-ordinations.

New repeater coordination requests will also be accepted for consideration via email or by conventional mail.

We thank you for you cooperation.

The WNYSORC Team:

Council Chair: Jon Rorke VA3RQ va3neg@gmail.com

Treasurer: Martin Maduro VE3PWR <u>martin maduro@yahoo.com</u>

Secretary: Joe Tedesco KC2DKP <u>wnysorc sec@verizon.net</u>

Frequency Coordinator: Rich Poczkalski WB2DSS wnysorc@verizon.net